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UPCOMING EVENTS—   

General Membership Meeting—June 6th, 2024 at 7pm—See ISHSA.info website 
for location or attend via Google Meet  

IMHC Show & Silent Auction (2nd in Buckle Series)—June 8th, 2024—Birt Arena 

**Phantasy Phun Show (3rd in Buckle Series)— July 27th, 2024—Birt Arena 

**TVPHC Open Show—September 7th, 2024—Birt Arena 

**AQHA & ISHSA Fall Double Point—September 27-29, 2024—Idaho Horse Park 

**Showbills pending ISHSA approval 

*************************************************************** 
 

PRE-ENTRIES FOR ISHSA APPROVED SHOWS 

Please consider submitting your entries for the shows in advance (Pre-
entries). This helps out the show secretary so much. It is much easier for 
the show secretary to scratch an class entry the day of the show 
than to add your entry to a class. Pre-entering also saves you time the 
morning of the show. You just have to check in and leave a form of payment.  

 The executive committee is considering implementing a late entry fee for 
ISHSA approved shows, especially the Double Point Shows.  

  

REMINDERS: 

¨ Scholarship applications are due June 30th. This scholarship is      
available to all ages for vocational, academic, etc. education.    



May Meeting Minutes 
 
General Membership Meeting    5-2- 24    Home of Tish Schuster the meeting was called to 
order by President Patricia Schuster   
 
Attendance:   Tish, Anne, Bev, Tammi. Google Meet:  Megyn,  Jamece,  John. 
 
Minutes: Tammi/Jamece moved the minutes approved with the correction in the executive 
minutes. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: The general account $1,834.   The scholarship account $5,180.79    The dou-
ble point account $30,155.85  Awards account $3,303.53   Report was approved.    
  
 Double Point Show:  Spring Double Point was a success.  Ranch had 40 horses with 185 entries. 
ISHSA had 118 horses, with 673 entries.  APHA had 43 horses with 185 entries.  Fall double 
point dates are September 27-29, 2024. 
  
 Awards & Banquet:   2024 banquet Dec 14.  Same place.  Mark your calendars. 
  
 EPRB/LOC:  Some discussion about ways to get more pre-entries.  Shawn was slammed with a 
lot of late entries which makes more work for the office.   Tish will work on a change in wording 
to allow a late fee after a certain date.  Information to be presented at the next meeting. We need 
feedback from you folks.   
  
Scholarship Fund: $5,180.79 Applications must be in before June 30th.    This scholarship is 
available to all ages, vocational, academic, etc. 
  
 Points/ website: Tish updated  the website with winners, score cards & a list of sponsors.   
  
 Old business :  Jamece will check with Gail on the Horse Council sponsorship. 
  
 New business: Megan suggested we look at placement of some youth classes on the show bill.  
  
Next meeting 6-6-24.         Meeting adjourned. 
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CLUB OFFICERS—CONTACT INFORMATION 

Patricia Schuster 

President & Social Media 

(208)608-6372 

sixtyfourstrides@yahoo.com 

 

Jamece Vincent 

Vice President 

(208)867-8828 

jamecevincent85@gmail.com 

 

Megyn Flood 

Treasurer 

(208)960-5393 

megynh317@gmail.com 

 

Anne Gahley 

Secretary 

(208)286-7050 

whatshappeningranch@gmail.com 

 

Jamie Wills 

Director 

(208)412-7111 

willsja81@msn.com 

 

 

 

Tammi Turpin 

Director 

(714)822-8746 

tammiturpin@yahoo.com 

 

Shelby Ketcham 

Director 

(505)849-6657 

sjrhorsemanship@gmail.com 

 

Pamela Jo White 

Points Secretary 

(208)761-7114 

risingstarsranch@gmail.com 

 

Danette Dorman 

Points Secretary 

(208)890-0260 

hollynet2001@yahoo.com 

 

Felicia Humpherys 

Rules Chairman 

(208)936-1082 

colormefarms@gmail.com 



THANKS TO OUR GOLD SPONSORS!! 

THANKS TO OUR BRONZE SPONSORS!! 

Interested in being a sponsor?   

Contact Patricia Schuster at sixtyfourstrides@yahoo.com 

àIdaho Miniature Horse Club 

àLynne Performance Horses 

àBev Dalrymple 

àKaren Frings 

 

àConnie Graves 

àRobin D’Amico 

àRusty Spur Boutique 

 

àExxon Mobil Corporation 

àTreasure Valley Paint Horse Club 

àIdaho Paint Horse Club 

THANKS TO OUR SILVER SPONSORS!! 

à NAC Photography 
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